MARST N

OPTOMETRY

Hello everyone! We wanted to let you all know that
we are here for you! We are back to providing
comprehensive eye examinations, contact lens
evaluations, eye health progress checks and all your
eyeglass needs. But things look a little different! So
here are a few things to update you:

1) Our doors are locked so we can limit the number
of people in our office. Patients will be asked to call
or text us from the parking lot upon arrive and we will
assist you into your appointment.

2) All staff and patients must wear a mask when they
are in the office. We are also using a non-contact
thermometer to check temperatures before entering.
You also get a nice spritz of hand sanitizer when you
arrive as well.

3) You must complete our COVID questionnaire before
your Visit.

4) Visitors will be limited to (1) parent/guardian per
child or (1) caregiver for those that require assistance.

We strive to keep everyone as safe as possible while
helping with your needs. Thank you as always for your
support and we are so glad we can be here to help!
Stay healthy!
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